Date: March 6, 2020

Subject: decision regarding online courses on March 8, 2020

Attendees: Yuan Zhang, Yifan Liu, Hongmei Du, Chaofang Wang, Jessie Wang, Xiang Zhou, Li Li, Guodong Chen, Zhihong Wang


[bookmark: _GoBack]This week two positive COVID-19 cases have been reported in Bergen County, New Jersey. In order to allow parents and teachers some time to adjust mentally, Board of directors at HXBG voted and decided that on Sunday, March 8, Chinese courses and some cultural courses will be given online. 

Please understand that the following consensus still holds valid,
1. The risk of infection in HXBG is the same as in other public schools;
2. Public schools in Bergen County are open;
3. PCHS is open as usual.

Board of directors at HXBG will make weekly decision according to the evolution of the epidemic.
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